
 
Mo#on for Council: 

 
Purchases in excess of $3,000 in which purchase orders were opened a6er the date of the 
invoice require council approval. These can easily occur at the beginning of the year, when the 
books have not yet been opened for purchase orders and when projects roll forward into a new 
year, which is the case with the aBached invoice for The Paul Peterson Group. 
 
While most of the funds for this invoice were covered by 2023 Purchase orders, a porGon of the 
total bill ($6,403.66) uses a 2024 purchase order, and due to this porGon, the invoice requires a 
moGon. 
 
Mo#on language: 
To approve the payment of the invoice from the Paul Peterson Company for $35,354.00. 




